
ZEISS Experience Days 2024
The Power of UNIVIEW

All eyes in the planetarium world will be on Jena and Berlin in the summer of 2024 to 
mark the highlight of the international anniversary year for the 100th birthday of the 
projection planetarium. 
We at ZEISS, Planetarium Division, see this as a wonderful opportunity to relaunch our 
popular Experience Days. Future customers and established users of our products are 
invited to take part. 
The latest features of UNIVIEW are on the program as well as news about our cur-
rent product portfolio and application examples. Further information will follow. 

Interested persons can already register their participation by email at 
planetarium@zeiss.com.
 

Save the date!
July 17 - 19


